
(jEbenezer Canadian  Q^ejormecf Church
607 Dynes Road, Burlington, On

Canada L7N 2V4 
« (905) 333-3555

April 10, 1995
To General Synod 1995 of the 
Canadian Reformed Churches 
c/o Box 66 
Abbotsford, B.C.
V2S 4N7
Re: Correspondence as address church 

of the Canadian Reformed Churches
Esteemed brothers,
Since our last report to Synod Lincoln 1992 we, as address church for the 
Canadian Reformed Churches in Canada, received and responded to the 
following correspondence:
1. During the years 1992 through 1994 we received requests for data on 

the Canadian Reformed Churches for the "Yearbook of American and 
Canadian Churches". Each year we have supplied the pertinent information.

2. In October of 1993 and 1994 we were requested to supply updated 
information for the "Handboek ten dienste van De Gereformeerde Kerken 
in Nederland" re: "Deputaten Generale Synode". The updated information 
was submitted right away.

3. In September of 1994 we received a request from "Religion Research 
Bureau" of Arlington, TX. for a copy of our most recent Church Directory. 
A copy of the 1994 Yearbook of the Canadian and American Reformed 
Churches was sent on Oct. 17, 1994.

4. In December of 1993, Jack Vanderveen of Houston, B.C., requested Acts 
of General Synod 1954, 1958, 1962, 1971 and 1977- On Feb. 25, 1994
we sent him a copy of all the requested Acts except 1962 for which 
no extra copy was available. As stated in his letter dated March 10,
1994, Jack Vanderveen plans to scan all the Acts onto computer disc 
and make them available upon request. ( jS ee , A  r c / t l o c ^ ^ )

5. Letters were received from Rev. Glenn E. Schaeffer of Fort Wayne,
Indiana, in December of 1993 and March of 1994, requesting information 
for his Doctor of Missiology studies. We complied with his request as 
much as we were able.

6. In January of 1994 a letter was received from Dennis R. Hoover of 
Philadelphia, PA, requesting information about the Canadian and 
American Reformed Churches for his D.Phil. Politics studies. A letter 
dated Feb. 2, 1994, providing the requested information, was sent.

All the correspondence we received and mailed out is included with this 
letter for your perusal and for filing in the Archives of General Synod.
On behalf <̂£ the Ebenezer Canadian Reformed Church at Burlington,

G. Nederveen, chairman clerk
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